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On behalf of the directors of IARU Region 3 I have pleasure in submitting our report to the conference.

The newly elected directors met immediately after the HCMC conference in Vietnam in 2012. Portfolios were allocated and the participants of the Administrative Council meetings and the various other regional conferences were decided.

We conducted our work mainly via e-mail with each director travelling to events as decided upon.

It has been a satisfying three years and we feel we have contributed to the region and to the cause of amateur radio to the extent possible.  

More details are narrated in the individual director’s reports and so this one is kept very brief.

Geoff Atkinson VK3TL

Geoff was elected a director at the 2012 conference in HCMC.

He took on the responsibility of producing the Region 3 newsletters, which he did for several quarters. 

He contributed to all discussions very actively

Unfortunately he submitted his resignation from directorship a few months ago citing personal reasons.

Geoff was a valuable part of the directors group and his premature resignation left a void.

In view of the short time left before the next R3 conference and election of directors, Geoff’s position was not filled.

Ken Yamamoto JA1CJP

The Directors would like to place on record the very valuable contribution by Ken and assistance to the Directors rendered by him.

It is realized that Ken has several other roles to fill and it must have been a very tough situation for him to handle all of them so efficiently.

We also wish to thank JARL for seconding Ken for this position at very short notice, and also for providing the headquarters for IARU Region 3 at their office in Tokyo.

We trust every one attending this regional conference will have a fruitful few days in Bali and make the conference a great success.

We thank ORARI and the conference team for all the arrangements made for all of us.

We extend our very best wishes to the incoming board of directors who will be elected during this conference


Gopal Madhavan
VU2GMN Chairman


____________________
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